
School Games Autumn Term 

We have had a really busy sporting autumn term.  Year 6 have been busy taking 

part in 2 Tag Rugby festivals, a Quicksticks Tournament, cross country and a 

Basketball Tournament with the whole class taking part in both the Tag Rugby 

and Quicksticks.  Well done, Fantastic start to Year 6. 

A mixture of Year 5 and 6 Boys played in the Autumn football league finishing a 

fantastic 2nd.  They are now looking forward to the summer league.  Year 5 also 

fielded a very strong team at the cross country. 

Year 4 Class attend the World Wide Games and enjoyed lots of opportunities to 

try out new activities.  They also represented the school at cross country, Tri-

Golf and rapid fire cricket. 

Year 3 also entered a team at the Rapid Fire cricket and the cross country. 

 

 


